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The office is in the process of finishing the annual road maintenance billing.  They should be 

mailed out by the end of the week.   

The fencing project for the shop area is going well and will be completed by the end of the 

month. 

I talked to Lance from Civil Construction last week and he said he will be starting the paving 

project for 22nd MDE and 7thKDE the first part of February.  He will be starting on 22nd and then 

going to 7th. 

The road crew has started replacing the C88 two-way yellow reflectors on the main roads but 

did not get the whole shipment from Safety Systems.  They are on backorder.  The road crew 

will continue once they receive the rest of the order. 

 

Equipment:  The water truck, hammer for backhoe and compressor are still in the shop for 

repair.  Everything else is running fine this time. 

Mowing: The road crew mowed 54 miles of roadway with sidearm and 37 with the zero turn. 

Grading:  Widen, rip, graded and compacted 9 miles of roadway.   

Hot Mix:  Holes were filled with hot mix on Pohaku Dr., Makuu Dr., 27th KS, 26th PK, 25th MP, 

23rd MP, 23rd KS, and 23rd KP. 

Weedwack:  All of main roads entrances. 

Rubbish Pickup:  1.75 tons of rubbish and 37 tires. 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 73 months. 


